15th International Flight Inspection Symposium (IFIS) and Trade Show 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, June 2008

Dear International Colleague,

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) and the Gardner Tanenbaum Group of Oklahoma City will be hosting the 15th International Flight Inspection Symposium (IFIS) and Trade Show at the Cox Convention Center in downtown Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, from June 23-27, 2008.  The IFIS is a biennial international event that brings together some three hundred participants from flight inspection organizations representing approximately forty countries. The delegates will exchange information concerning flight inspection procedures and related topics. 
Oversight for the IFIS is provided by the International Committee for Airspace Standards and Calibration (ICASC) which maintains a liaison with the International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO). At this year’s event, ICAO has agreed to send a senior representative to participate in the proceedings.
The theme for this year’s symposium is “Shaping Aerospace Flight Inspection for the Future.”  Navigation in today’s airspace is evolving into satellite-based navigation with performance-based flight procedures and fully integrated cockpits.  With advancements come challenges: isolating radio frequency interference, ensuring navigation database integrity, developing meaningful flight inspection criteria and ensuring appropriate regulatory oversight of emerging technologies. Through collaboration and cooperation, the flight inspection community will meet these challenges head on and help lead the way into tomorrow’s airspace system.  This event will showcase emerging technologies utilized by the aerospace industry and allow organizations the opportunity to display their products and services. 

The program includes presentations, panel sessions, technical forums and trade show exhibitions.  An aircraft static display will be held Wednesday afternoon, June 25th 2008.  Following the static display there will be a tour of the nearby FAA Mike Monroney Aeronautical Center (MMAC).  A security application form, required for all non-U.S. passport holders for entry to MMAC facilities can be completed and filed at the IFIS website http://www.ifis2008.com. You can also confirm for attendance and make hotel reservations by visiting the IFIS website. 
For further information about the IFIS please visits our web site or if you require a personalized invitation please contact the IFIS Chairman via email to Jame.l.Wilson@faa.gov or write to the address indicated above.  We look forward to seeing you in Oklahoma City in June for the 15th IFIS.

Sincerely
James L. Wilson
Chairman - 15th International Flight Inspection Symposium 
